

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 9 AUGUST 2024



SENIOR SCHOOL HOUSE SPELLING BEE

The House Spelling Bee was our first Term 3 event as we head towards the final leg of the House Cup race. Hosted by Year 11 students, Jacinta D and Dean S who brought the event to life and engaged the crowd well.

Each House was represented by 3 teams: Year 7-8, Year 9-10 and Year 11-12. Each team had 5 words to spell correctly and an anagram to solve. The teams worked together in front of a live audience, cheering them on from their House sections.







Students also enjoyed audience participation rounds including, find the letters, secret whispers and balloon pop, helping their teams to solve word puzzles and phrases.

It was a competitive event but ultimately, it was Liddell who took first place. Equal second to Carmichael and Lewis, third place to Wilberforce.

Congratulations to Liddell and well done to our students who represented their Houses in the Spelling Bee teams:



Ms Michelle Raft

Languages Teacher - Head of House & Year 9 Advisor